
"The Pessimist complains about the wind. The optimist expects it to change. The leader adjusts the sails." [John Maxwell] 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

In this edition: 
 
 All BSPlink Users Who Upload and Download 

Files via sFTP 

 
 

 
 

 

Welcome to the November 2016 Newsletter! 
 

IATA Customer Service: 
www.iata.org/cs 

Notice 
 

All BSPlink Users Who Upload 
and Download Files via sFTP 

 
The BSPlink Supplier will disable unsafe 

communication protocols in their sFTP servers in FEB 
2017. If your sFTP client is not a recent version you may 
no longer be able to upload or download after this date. 

 
In order to allow sFTP users to prepare for the 

change, a test SFTP server with all affected protocols 
disabled has been set up. Also, generic upload and 
download accounts (for different types of users) have 
been created on this server to allow users to connect 
and test their software compatibility. 

 
Details on how to test will be sent to all users in 

a specific communication via BSPlink. 
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